
 

                                                      
  

   

                                    
     

Address: PO Box 6105, O’Connor ACT 2602          Email: admin@bowlsact.org.au 
Phone: 02 6257 3560          Web: www.bowlsact.org.au 
Facsimile: 02 6108 3557          ABN No.: 33 667 725 989 

 ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
22 May 2019 

CIRCULAR 19 of 2019 
 
TO: ALL CLUBS 
 

RE:  ACT CHAMPIONSHIP TRIPLES ENTRIES OPEN   
 
Entries are now open for the ACT Championship Triples.  The event is open to all bowlers registered 
with Bowls ACT. There is one event for men and one for women.  
Team members must be from the same Club.   
 
The 2019 events will be held at Tuggeranong (Men) and QRSLM (Women) on 6 & 7 July (rounds) and 
13 July (Finals)- 
 
Entries Close 19 June 2019. 
 
Payment $15 per player. Payment must be made to Bowls ACT by COB 19 June 2019. 
 
Payment Methods - Cheque: Payable to 'Bowls ACT'. Credit Card via phone 6257 3560. Cash, Credit 
Card or EFTPOS in person to the Bowls ACT Office, Maclaurin Cr, Chifley. 
(Opening hours 9.00-5:00 M-Th - recommend calling prior!) Direct Debit - Account Name: Bowls ACT, 
BSB 062-907 Account No. 1023 5814 (N.B . Please advise Bowls ACT when a 'Direct Debit' is made and 
include the players name in the text). The Entry Form becomes a Tax Invoice for GST purposes once 
payment is received in full by Bowls ACT. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: as the next step in the continuing shift to the new IT system, the entry form will look 
different (and will function slightly differently).  Entries are still to be made online through the 
“Event Entries” box in the middle of the home screen.  Once the required information is entered, 
and the “Submit” button clicked, you will receive a confirmation note highlighted green on the 
screen if your entry is successful.  There is currently no print function for this confirmation but we 
are working on that (a screen print will work!). If your entry has not been successful, you will get 
an error message, highlighted red.  Generally, this will occur if there is missing data, or an incorrect 
format used.  You will still need to check the Code of Conduct declaration to be successfully 
entered. You will receive a confirmation email BUT this may take up to 24 hours (longer if entered 
on a weekend).  If you are in doubt, email (don’t call!) the office, however bear with us as we are 
learning this new system on the run!  
 
 
Kate Lyttle 
Executive Officer 
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